
From: Maria Genco
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Cc: Amanda Linehan
Subject: #313-25
Date: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 10:40:12 AM

Dear Ms. Carol Ann Desiderio,

I am writing in support of Councillor O'Malley in regards to bill #313-25. I do not see any
reason why he should be removed from his current seat as President.

Apologies that I cannot attend the meeting in person.

Best regards, 
Maria Genco

Address: 11 Wyoming Ave, Malden, MA 02148
Ward: 3
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